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From: Jennifer Leibowitz [jennifer.leibowitz@gemino.com]

Sent: Monday, June 16, 2008 9:54 AM ^

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@paho@gop^om; ~XJ
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; eericks^Waseo^ov; [~H
andydinniman@pasenate.com M5g z f~^

Subject: Opposition to GCA's o § J fTl

sState Board of Education Sgg= ^ r f l
333 Market St. ^# ^ [3
Harrisburg, PA 17126 ^ ^ ^ ^

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members,

I am writing to express my opposition to the GCAs. I am opposed because we already test our students in math, reading
and science through the state PSSA exams. By every quantitative measure, our school district, Tredyffrin Easttown, is
tops in the Commonwealth and students in our district are already reaching proficiency in reading, math, and science
either through the PSSA exams or through a comprehensive, local assessment. Double testing of our students is a
waste of valuable classroom time that would be needed to prepare the students to take these additional tests.
Additionally, I am opposed because GCAs do not test our students on relevant 21st century skills.

Please do the right thing and strike down this proposed legislation.

Most sincerely,

Jennifer Leibowitz
Tredyffrin resident

Jennifer W. Leibowitz
Senior Underwriter
Gemino Healthcare Finance
664 Joseph Drive
Wayne, PA 19087
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